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From: "Steve Rae" <SRae@town.arlington.ma.us>

To: "Marie Krepelka" <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 12/01/201507:37 PM

Subject: Re: Tree Removal - 11 Kipling Road

Marie,

The Tree Committee objected to the removal of this tree, As Acting Tree Warden i believe there is just cause to
allow the request to remove this tree to go forward.

Regards,

Stephen R. Rae

Town of Arlington
Forestry Supervisor

781.316.3311 office

srae@town.arlington.ma.us




